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May 2013

Dear Families;

As you may know, we have been working with the concept of Probability in Math.  As part of their culminating task in this unit, the students in Ms. Teschow’s class have decided to raffle off a used but working Wii Video Game unit that someone donated, to raise money for 
                                                _______________________________________________ .  

As we prepare for the raffle, students have created and completed a series of related math problems in Numeracy and also Probability.

Tickets will be sold for  $ ___________ .  Mr. Trinder’s class is also invited to participate.  The draw will be held on  _______________________________________________________ 

Your child is welcome to purchase as many tickets as s/he wishes.  Families are encouraged to suggest “jobs” children can do at home to make money for this venture, rather than simply giving students the money for the raffle tickets.

We look forward to the draw.  Good luck to everyone who chooses to participate!

With enthusiasm,


Vera C. Teschow, M.Ed. 
Grade 3Teacher @ Dixie P.S.
vera.teschow@peelsb.com
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